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Scouting in Rusthall

1999
“The aim in Nature study is to develop a realisation of God the Creator, and to infuse a sense of the beauty of Nature”
Lord Robert Baden-Powell

(1857 to 1941)

	?
	We are seeking :

· Further events that occurred this year.
· Copies of The Venture Messenger.

· Copies of St Paul’s Parish Church magazines for this year.
· Copies of the Kent & Sussex Courier for this year.

· Any knowledge that you may have of this year.


Can you help ? Please click HERE if you can.
Red Flare Hike Competition

Broadstone Warren

March 1999

4 Venture Scouts win the night hike competition (‘Red Flare’, organised by Greater London South West Venture Scouts) at Broadstone Warren – the trophy being a set of antlers.  
The Rusthall team was one of only four finishers out of the eleven who started.
Did you take part ? Do you have memories or photos to share ? 

If so, please let us know by clicking HERE.
JANUS

Bala, Wales

August 1999

3 Venture Scouts and a Leader attend JANUS, the Kent Ventures camp, in Bala, Wales.
Did you take part ? Do you have memories or photos to share ? 

If so, please let us know by clicking HERE.

Chris Hyder stands down, is appointed
– and is awarded the Medal of Merit

Chris Hyder stands down as Beaver Scout Leader – and is appointed District Beaver Scout Leader.

She is awarded the Medal of Merit.
A joint venture

Venture Scouts organise a competition with a Sea Venture Scout group with which they have established ties.
Did you take part ? Do you know which Sea Venture Scout Unit ? Do you have memories or photos to share ? 

If so, please let us know by clicking HERE.
New recruits

Our Venture Scouts gain new recruits from Langton Guides and from outside Scouting. 

A Board Representative

For the first time in several years the VSU is represented on the County Venture Scout Board by Chris Reed.
Do you recall any activities of the Board ? 

If so, please let us know by clicking HERE.
Scout Movement Milestones - 1999
	January
	19th World Scout Jamboree held in Chile.

	
	

	April
	Scout Information Centre opens, providing friendly advice and information on all aspects of Scouting 6 days a week.

	
	

	
	

	
	Scout Association Vice-President Lord Baden-Powell reviews Queen’s Scouts at Windsor

	
	

	July
	UK named host for World Scout Jamboree in 2007.


Click HERE if you have any further information regarding this year
or

HERE to return to our Navigation page
[image: image1.png]



	
	
	            Last updated 22 July 2014



